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State of Florida

Juhlic Serfice Qommission
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: August 16, 2002

TO: Sandy Moses, Hearing Services

FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Retrd€lj, Sargent)
Office of General Counsel (Helton)

RE: Docket No. 020867-WS - Request for approval of tariff for maintenance of fire hydrants
in Brevard County by Service Management Systems, Inc.

On August 15, 2002, , Service Management Systems, Inc. filed a letter of withdrawal of its
request for approval of tariff for maintenance of fire hydrants in Brevard County. (Attached)

The CASR has not yet been filed for this docket. There has been no agency action taken
and staff has determined that there are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the
Commission. Therefore, pursuant to 2.07-C.5.d., Administrative Procedure Manual, this docket
may-be closed.
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SERVICE MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS, INC.

August 15, 2002

Florida Public Service Commission

Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services
Capital Circle Office Center

2540 Shumard QOak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

REF: Docket No. 020867-WS
Dear Sir or Madam:

Please withdraw the request previously made for approval of a tariff for maintenance of fire hydrants by
Service Management Systems, Inc. in Brevard County. :

Sincerely,

235 Hammock Shore Drive * Melbourne Beach, Florida 32951 « (321) 723-2447



